
From: Kim, Katie (NBCUniversal)
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: NBC Chicago FOIA request
Date: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 11:03:24 AM

Hello,

Please consider the following email a request for records under FOIA:
All video and audio recordings on a Southwest Service Metra train on Dec. 28, 2015, in reference to a
crash at 87th and Pulaski.

Thank you very much. I can be reached by email or 312-342-9626.

Katie Kim
NBC Chicago
Reporter

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:katie.kim@nbcuni.com
mailto:FOIA@metrarr.com

